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The School Governance (Roles, Procedures and Allowances) (England) 
Regulations 2013 give Governing Boards the discretion to pay 
allowances, from the school’s annual budget allocation, to governors for 
certain allowances which they incur in carrying out their duties. 
 
The Governing Board decided at their meeting held on 9TH June 2025 
that due to School Budget constraints, it would not pay any allowances 
to members of the Governing Board. 
 
The policy will be reviewed on 9th June 2026  
 


